
Dear Members of Oregon’s Redistricting Committee,  
 
I encourage you to consider the testimony of citizens of Congressional District 4 and to: 

• Support Congressional Map A, keeping Lane County together and connected to Corvallis 
and the Coast 

• Support State Map C that will keep West Eugene and UO Campus communities together 

My community is coming out of decades of reliance on a much-diminished resource base economy and 
recognizing the great value of its natural  
environment for the future growth and success of its economy based in tourism, recreation and the quality of 
life found here.  Support of Map A 
and Map C will further this sustainable direction of our region and south coast communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Miller 
1556 N. 20th St. 
Coos Bay, OR. 97420 
 


